
Friday March 20 

Woodley Park News 

Mayor Bowser will speak at WPCA's Spring Meeting next month. Wednesday April 8, 
7:30 pm at Stanford. 

There will also be an election at the meeting to fill the position of WPCA Secretary. If 
you have an interest or want to nominate someone, you should contact Barbara Ioanes, 
Bill Kummings or Rob Meisnere. 

Interested in the future of transportation around the Washington met area? Then you 
might want to attend the all-day Crossing Boundaries Transportation Forum on 
Saturday March 28. More info here. 

Tregaron Conservancy will host its 4th Annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday April 4 at 
10 am. The hunt will start near the lily pond. Enter through the gate on Klingle Road. 
Bring along a basket or bag to collect your share of the more than 1500 treat-filled eggs 
hidden along the trails. 

The East-of-Connecticut-Avenue Clean-up will be on the morning of Sunday April 19. 
Clean the alleys, the green space at the Zoo fence, the trash under the bridge (and your 
own front and back yards).  Bring rakes, clippers, garbage bags, gloves. Questions to 
Judy Shapiro or Wayne Fisher (232.3781). 

Copies of ANC3C-generated documents from 1975 through 2012 are now available on 
its website through the "archives" page. 

Calendar 

Wednesday April 1, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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